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SHARING  
	Sharing this week is related to grandparents.  Students can share a photo of their grandparents, bring an object related to them, or tell us a story about them.
	Sharing next week will be related to dads.

REMINDER
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Any and all book orders are due this Friday, April 27th.  

SWIMMING
We’ll be swimming on Wednesday of this week.  Please help your child remember to bring swim gear to school that day.  For the most part, Amy isn’t having to make many phone calls!  Thanks!

HOMEWORK
First through sixth graders have spelling words attached.  The condensed explanation of the homework is below
Monday:  Cut, sort, explain 
Tuesday:  Sort and write
Wednesday:  Adult reads, child writes in correct category, fix as needed
Thursday:  Sort, glue, add two
	We’ll test on the words on Friday.  Thanks for helping your child learn these words.

GEOGRAPHY
	Hopefully all students are practicing their states a bit each night.  We’ll take a practice test on Monday of next week so that students are familiar with the test format.  It will also give you an idea of how much more studying is needed.
	A word of caution:  The practice test will have a number in each state.  Please don’t have your child memorize those numbers.  The test on Friday, May 4th will be numbered differently! 

SPIRIT WEEK
	This is Spirit Week at Susan B. English School.  The week’s activities are listed below.  
	Monday:  Pajama Day
	Tuesday:  Twins Day
	Wednesday:  90’s Day
	Thursday:  Opposites Day
	Friday:  School Spirit Day
	As always participation is optional!

SOCIAL STUDIES
	The second through fourth graders are learning about the climate of the southwest region this week.
	Faith continues to learn about Ancient China.

SCIENCE
	In science students will be learning how wind changes the surface of Earth.

MATH
	The kindergarteners will be working on place value concepts.
	The first graders have completed their math books and will be taking end-of-the-book assessments.
	The second graders will continue to explore multiplication and division.
	The third graders will be finishing their books this week.  They’ll also be taking end-of-book assessments.
	The students who do fourth grade math will begin a chapter on geometry this week.
	Faith will begin to learn about functions.
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